

February 24, 1976

Kermit Geary R.D. 2, Box 298 Walnutport, Penn. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

I apologize for not communicating upon receipt of your first letter. The second test was scheduled within the month; therefore, I procastinated until the test was completed. Thanks for your patience.

Your report of 1000 Hertz tone is correct as stated. I have received approximately thirty reports thus far from Colorado to South Dakota to Wisconsin to Michigan to Massachusetts to Florida to Alabama.

Thank you very much for your participation and on behalf of KKYN, I forward my pleasure in being able to assist you and the NRCA with the project.

Sincerely,

Bill Bruder